
 

 

Council Update – May 18, 2020   

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

All of us at Town Hall are so glad to be back to work and continue to do what we do best. A survey was 

put on all of our social media sites asking those who would participant in our programs or activities how 

they would like to take part in our programs.  Most stated that they would like for us to place our program 

and activities on our social media sites so they can just go to them and do the crafts or activities at their 

leisure.  We are doing some of our programs the same way but only through social media, we are asking 

those who would like to participant to call in to register for the program so we can supply them with the 

supplies to do the craft/program.  The supplies will be placed in a bin at the front door with their name 

attached to be picked up.   Most of our crafts are made from material that most everyone has at home.        

 

 

       MADE FROM CARDBOARD 

 

 

 

WHY BUY EXPENSIVE PHONE 

SPEAKERS WHEN YOU CAN  

MAKE YOUR OWN AT HOME 

 

 



I came up with an idea but was not sure if could pull it off so I reached out to a close friend and resident 

of Groveport and asked for her help.  She told me that people have been asking her what they could do.  

Well, I think my idea is going to become a reality.  Stay tuned.  I will keep you posted.   


